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Our Reference : Bid No. NCS/RFQ/NW-022/2025

Tel No - +264 61 71 2270

Fax No 1 +264 6121 0741

E-mail : KatjivenaP@namwater.com.na
Date 112 June 2025

Dear Bidder

NOTIFICATION OF BID CANCELLATION

SUBJECT: BID NO NCS/RFQ/NW-022/2025: Accommodation for NamWater Sports
Teams for the 2025 Public Entity Games in Swakopmund.

The above-mentioned bid has our reference.

Pursuant to Section 54 (1) (g) of the Public Procurement Act (Act No. 15 of 2015)
providing for the cancellation where it does not create or achieve the expected
outcome. Namibia Water Corporation Ltd has resolved to cancel the bidding
process with immediate effect.

We thank you for showing interest in supplying NamWater with the required
goods/services.

Please feel free to participate in the upcoming bids and wishing you all success in
your future endeavours.

Yours Faithfully,

™

Mr. A. Nehemia
Chief Executive Officer




